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Coach’s Corner – We remember  

 
Today marks an important time where we pause to honour the armed forces 
members who have lost their lives in the line of duty. In Romans 12 we find the 
apostle Paul providing guidance on showing love in action. In verse 15 we read 
“rejoice with those who rejoice, mourn with those who mourn.”  

 
On Remembrance Day, we can show our love by grieving together for the lives lost in armed 
conflicts. We can pause to mourn with those who mourn, honouring those who never returned 
home.  
 
At MCS, our Grade 7 students have prepared a chapel service and students across the school 
have engaged in conversations, stories and art projects to reflect on the significance of this day.  
 
We remember. 

 
 

Blessings, 
Mr. Martin 
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Grade 5 - Remembrance Day Art 

 

Notable announcements: 

 
Nov 11                Remembrance Day Chapel 
 
Nov 18                      Progress Reports & Photo retake 
 
Nov 25                     Parent Teacher Interviews (4-8pm) Virtual 
 

Nov 26                     Parent Teacher Interviews (No School) 
 
Nov 30                     Membership Meeting  
 

 

Wednesday Chapel  
This Week:  Francois Boudreau 

(Illusionist from Montreal) 

 
Next Week: Pastor Randy Harris 
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Ultimate Frisbee tournament @ City View Park, Burlington. 
 

 
 
  

Fun robots coming to kindergarten! #STEM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
School Spirit Days 
 
Friday November 12            Decades Day 
 
Wednesday November 24         Crazy hat / Crazy hair Day 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/stem?__eep__=6&epa=HASHTAG
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Grade 3- Making dot-art poppies and writing about the importance of Remembrance Day & The result of our 
bean plants!  

 

Thank you for reading the Connector!  


